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Kazakoff, Laura

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2013 10:45 AM
To: M Buchan
Subject: RE: 5b East Property

Thank you for your comments. 
 
All public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received not more than 15 minutes after the close of the 
speakers list for that public hearing will be distributed to members of Council for their consideration. The public 
comments must include the name of the writer. 

In addition, these public comments will also be posted on the City's website 
(http://vancouver.ca/ctyclerk/councilmeetings/meeting_schedule.cfm).  

Please note that your contact information will be removed from the comments, with the exception of the writer's 
name. Comments received after the start of the public hearing should not exceed 1500 words. 
 
Public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received more than 15 minutes after the close of the 
speakers list, will not be distributed until after Council has made a decision regarding the public hearing application 
and the related bylaw is enacted, if applicable.  

For more information regarding Public Hearings, please visit vancouver.ca/publichearings. 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 

From: M Buchan [   
Sent: Sunday, January 13, 2013 4:21 PM 
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office 
Subject: 5b East Property 
 
Dear City Council, 
I	live	on	Pacific	Blvd.	one	block	from	the	5b	east	property.		I	plan	to	purchase	a	Yaletown	smaller	presale	
condo	for	investment	in	the	area	in	the	near	future. 
I	am	in	favor	of	the	amendment	to	increase	the	number	of	units	from	311	to	468	as	indicated	in	the	
Vancouver	sun	article. 
I	am	not	in	favor	of	increasing	the	height	of	the	building. 
Regards, 
Michael	Buchan 
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Kazakoff, Laura

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2013 9:29 AM
To:
Subject: FW: 5b east amendment

Thank you for your comments. 
 
All public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received not more than 15 minutes after the close of the 
speakers list for that public hearing will be distributed to members of Council for their consideration. The public 
comments must include the name of the writer. 

In addition, these public comments will also be posted on the City's website 
(http://vancouver.ca/ctyclerk/councilmeetings/meeting_schedule.cfm).  

Please note that your contact information will be removed from the comments, with the exception of the writer's 
name. Comments received after the start of the public hearing should not exceed 1500 words. 
 
Public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received more than 15 minutes after the close of the 
speakers list, will not be distributed until after Council has made a decision regarding the public hearing application 
and the related bylaw is enacted, if applicable.  

For more information regarding Public Hearings, please visit vancouver.ca/publichearings. 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 
From: Jackie Collins [   
Sent: Sunday, January 13, 2013 7:24 PM 
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office 
Subject: 5b east ammendment 
 
Dear Mr. Mayor and City Council, 

My partner and I would like to support the amendment to the 5b east (68 Smithe Street) increase in 
density.   We currently rent in the Aquarius 2 tower (189 Aquarius Mews) in Yaletown and plan to purchase 
our first home in a few years in this area.   

We both work downtown and can only afford to purchase a smaller apartment and are very interested in the 
project. 

Thank you 

--  

Jackie Collins, BHK 
CSEP - Certified Exercise Physiologist 
FMS Certified 
Keiser Spin Instructor 
Support My Ride to Conquer Cancer:  
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Kazakoff, Laura

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2013 9:31 AM
To:
Subject: FW: Item #7 Rezoning of 5B East

Thank you for your comments. 
 
All public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received not more than 15 minutes after the close of the 
speakers list for that public hearing will be distributed to members of Council for their consideration. The public 
comments must include the name of the writer. 

In addition, these public comments will also be posted on the City's website 
(http://vancouver.ca/ctyclerk/councilmeetings/meeting_schedule.cfm).  

Please note that your contact information will be removed from the comments, with the exception of the writer's 
name. Comments received after the start of the public hearing should not exceed 1500 words. 
 
Public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received more than 15 minutes after the close of the 
speakers list, will not be distributed until after Council has made a decision regarding the public hearing application 
and the related bylaw is enacted, if applicable.  

For more information regarding Public Hearings, please visit vancouver.ca/publichearings. 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 

From: krystal gregory [   
Sent: Sunday, January 13, 2013 9:34 PM 
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office 
Subject: Item #7 Rezoning of 5B East 
 
Attention Mayor and Council, 
 
With regards to Agenda Item #7 Rezoning of 5B East I would like to express my opinion.  I walk by this area 
all the time. It would be great to see the area completed and not a construcion lot.  
 
Kind Regards,   
 
Krystal 
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Kazakoff, Laura

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2013 9:34 AM
To:
Subject: FW: Amendments to the False Creek North Official Development Plan concerning Area 5b 

East (68 Smithe Street)

Thank you for your comments. 
 
All public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received not more than 15 minutes after the close of the 
speakers list for that public hearing will be distributed to members of Council for their consideration. The public 
comments must include the name of the writer. 

In addition, these public comments will also be posted on the City's website 
(http://vancouver.ca/ctyclerk/councilmeetings/meeting_schedule.cfm).  

Please note that your contact information will be removed from the comments, with the exception of the writer's 
name. Comments received after the start of the public hearing should not exceed 1500 words. 
 
Public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received more than 15 minutes after the close of the 
speakers list, will not be distributed until after Council has made a decision regarding the public hearing application 
and the related bylaw is enacted, if applicable.  

For more information regarding Public Hearings, please visit vancouver.ca/publichearings. 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 
From:  On Behalf Of Brian Higgins 
Sent: Sunday, January 13, 2013 9:15 PM 
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office 
Subject: Amendments to the False Creek North Official Development Plan concerning Area 5b East (68 Smithe Street) 
 
Dear Mayor, 
 
I am writing this email to express my support of the proposed amendment to the false 
creek north official development plan concerning area 5B East. 
 
It is my understanding that Concord Pacific is looking to increase the number of residential 
units from 311 to 468. I do indeed support the vision of smaller more affordable market 
units. I live in the area, and both my wife and I own properties around the development. I 
strongly feel that these types of developments allow many forms of ownership ranging 
from first time home buyers, those downsizing from certain accommodations and 
investment as well. This type of varying forms of ownership allow for a great melting pot to 
occur which brings character and community to the area. 
 
I work in area as a REALTOR®  and I look forward to being able to see positive changes 
occurring with this type of project. I do hope that you and council consider the importance 
of allowing a development like this to occur. 
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Warm regards, 
--  
Brian D Higgins- REALTOR® 
Your address, my passion 
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Kazakoff, Laura

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2013 9:32 AM
To: MAURICIO VASQUEZ
Subject: RE: False Creek North official Development plan concerning area 5b East

Thank you for your comments. 
 
All public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received not more than 15 minutes after the close of the 
speakers list for that public hearing will be distributed to members of Council for their consideration. The public 
comments must include the name of the writer. 

In addition, these public comments will also be posted on the City's website 
(http://vancouver.ca/ctyclerk/councilmeetings/meeting_schedule.cfm).  

Please note that your contact information will be removed from the comments, with the exception of the writer's 
name. Comments received after the start of the public hearing should not exceed 1500 words. 
 
Public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received more than 15 minutes after the close of the 
speakers list, will not be distributed until after Council has made a decision regarding the public hearing application 
and the related bylaw is enacted, if applicable.  

For more information regarding Public Hearings, please visit vancouver.ca/publichearings. 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 

From: MAURICIO VASQUEZ [   
Sent: Sunday, January 13, 2013 9:47 PM 
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office 
Subject: FW: False Creek North official Development plan concerning area 5b East 
 
Hello There, 
 
I currently rent in the neighbourhood but want my first place downtown. I think more units will give me better shot at 
ownership and support the amendment. 
 
Regards, 
Mauricio 
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Kazakoff, Laura

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2013 12:34 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter to Mayor
Attachments: Letter to Mayor.docx

Thank you for your comments. 
 
All public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received not more than 15 minutes after the close of the 
speakers list for that public hearing will be distributed to members of Council for their consideration. The public 
comments must include the name of the writer. 

In addition, these public comments will also be posted on the City's website 
(http://vancouver.ca/ctyclerk/councilmeetings/meeting_schedule.cfm).  

Please note that your contact information will be removed from the comments, with the exception of the writer's 
name. Comments received after the start of the public hearing should not exceed 1500 words. 
 
Public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received more than 15 minutes after the close of the 
speakers list, will not be distributed until after Council has made a decision regarding the public hearing application 
and the related bylaw is enacted, if applicable.  

For more information regarding Public Hearings, please visit vancouver.ca/publichearings. 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 

From: Cory William Wright
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2013 11:55 AM 
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office 
Subject: FW: Letter to Mayor 
 
 
Good morning Mayor and city council, 
  
I have attached a letter with my thoughts and opion about a False Creek development. I am in real estate as a 
professional and I live and work in Yaletown and take great pride in my community. I hope you take my thoughts to 
heart as I want to see the city I both live in and love grow and showcase. 
  
Cory Wright 
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January 12th, 2013 

 

Dear Mayor, 

 

RE: By‐law No. 6650 False Creek North Official Development Plan 

 

I am a Yaletown resident and I take great pride in the city I live in, I wanted to share my comments on 

the amendment to By‐law No. 6650. I am in the real estate as a profession I think it is important that we 

keep the site lines and views of the waterfront to showcase our beautiful city and for the residents that 

purchased in and around the area. I am in full support to increase density of the area but not so much to 

build higher buildings. We have one of the most beautiful cities in the world and I think it is important to 

show it off but also protect the sight lines as well. 

I think it is important to approve the increase of the density of By‐law No 6650 in Vancouver and I think 

this will improve an already great part of our city. 

 

 

Thank you for taking the time to consider my thoughts and opinion as a Yaletwon resident  

 

 

 

Cory William Wright  
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